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 The workshop on “Financial Planning” is organized by PG & Research Department of 

Commerce and Commerce with Computer Application on 9-02-2024 (Friday). The programme is 

started with Thamizthai vazhthu.  Thiru. S. N. Jayabalan, Trainer National centre for financial 

education Mumbai was the Resources person of the day Miss.D. Vijayanirmala, Head and 

Assistant professor in Commerce welcomed the gathering and introduced the chief guest to the 

audience. 

 The Resource person, Thiru. S.N Jayabalan gave a detailed PPT presentation on the 

financial planning. The guest speaker emphasised on the importance of savings among the 

students. He insisted to have the saving habits from the young age itself. So that, savings could 

become their future investment. He made a workshop about credit/debit card transactions, 

internet and mobile banking and other UPI transactions.  

 He insists that every student should have financial planning and financial literacy. He 

advised the students to start their career in stock market operations. He also made awareness 

about financial frauds and advised the students to be aware about such type of fraudulent 

companies. This awareness programme was an eye opener to all our students to know more 

about financial planning and financial literacy. 

 After the presentation many questions were raised by the student participant which was 

clarified by the resource person. Students attended the workshop programme and were benefited. 

After the presentation vote of thanks was given by Miss. J. Janani, Assistant professor in 

commerce. The programme has been ended with national anthem. 

  

 



PHOTOGRAPHS 

 

Miss. D. VIJAYANIRMALA (HOD) WELCOMING THE GATHERING 

 

 



THE RESOURCE PERSON DELIVERING THE MESSAGE 

 

AUDIENCE OF THE PROGRAMME 

 

 

 


